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No. 98-21

Paralift Usage – 3.0 Liter

NOTICE
Revised February 1999. Destroy original January 1999 Bulletin.

Recommendation
Mercury Hi-Performance and Mercury Outboards does not recommend the use of the
Quicksilver Paralift Hydraulic Jack Plate with any 3.0L Mercury Outboard engine. Testing
has shown that the paralift can fail when used with these engine packages.

WARNING
Do not install a 3.0L Mercury or Mariner engine on a Quicksilver Paralift Hydraulic
Jack Plate. Failure to the Quicksilver Paralift Hydraulic Jack Plate can occur if used
with any Mercury or Mariner 3.0L engine.
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MAXIMUM ENGINE

WEIGHT 425 LBS


